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Eritrean Embassy - Scandinavia
Stockholm, 27 March 2020

The world is facing an unprecedented challenge with
communities everywhere affected by the growing
Covid-19 pandemic. The Eritreans in the diaspora are 
coming together to combat the Covid-19 pandemic by 
helping the Ministry of Health in Eritrea to help respond 

to this global outbreak.

Your donation is greatly appreciated in the fight against Your donation is greatly appreciated in the fight against 
the pandemic, especially where the needs are greatest 

right now.

Below is the Bank account number to 
Covid-19 Response Fund.


